
 

KELAB GOLF SARAWAK 

NOTICE OF CLUB CLOSURE 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

 

We wish to inform members that one of Security 

Guards has tested positive for Covid-19 today 

27th August 2021 

 

The Club will be closed today 27th August for 

sanitisation and no members will be allowed 

into the Club premises. 

 

Please be informed that all the facilities and 

outlets such as the Golf Courses, Halfway Huts, 

Lounge, Golfers Terrace, Driving Range and 

Cafe, Tennis, Badminton, Squash Courts, etc 

will also be closed.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Management 

27th August 2021 

 

 


